



   

For Immediate Release:  

Contact:  
Arizona Department of Health Services Says “Go Low”
New initiative encourages parents and kids to drink 1% low fat milk.

The Arizona Department of Health Services just introduced a new plan designed to educate parents about the benefits of 1% low fat and fat free milk in hopes that more parents and children statewide will switch their milk.
The campaign, targeted towards mothers of children ages 2 – 11 in       (community)       , will combine several methods to reach families with the message that drinking 1% low fat or fat free milk has all the vitamins and minerals of whole milk without all the fat.  TV spots, outdoor billboards, door hangers and bus shelter signage will be seen throughout the state, starting in October, in support of this message.

ADHS also developed a community event toolkit for distribution to statewide partners that contains easy and fun 1% low fat milk related games for preschool and elementary school children.  Cups showcasing a puzzle of the “Go Low” message have also been produced for children’s use. 
The goal of the “Go Low” campaign is to increase the awareness among Arizona consumers that 1% low fat and fat free milk has all the vitamins and minerals of whole milk, without all the fat.
Milk is an important source of many vitamins and minerals. It is a good source of calcium, vitamins A and D, potassium and riboflavin. Whole and 2% milk are leading sources of saturated fat. Saturated fat can increase the risk of obesity and heart disease. 1% low fat and fat free milk have all the vitamins and minerals found in whole milk, without all the fat and cholesterol.
To learn more about the Go Low campaign, visit eatwellbewell.org or call 1-800-695-3335.
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